
 

 
PO Box 29093 Dubai, United Arab Emirates 

Tel: +971 4 394 3500 Fax: +971 4 394 3960 

www.jumeirahprimaryschool.com 

info_JPS@gemsedu.com 

 

 

        

 

 

Date: 07/ 01/ 2015 
 

  

Dear Islamic Studies Parents 

  

Given the importance of the Holy Qur’an in Muslim life, and its impact on building 

character and conscience, the Department of Islamic Education has started a 

competition for students, in Years 1 to 6, who do Islamic Studies.  

 

The competition, which covers the Thirtieth Part of the Holy Quran, will be during 

term two and term three, to be completed by 30
th

 April, 2015. 

  

We are asking that you, as parents, please work together with us to encourage your 

children to complete the card that is attached to their Islamic Book. YouTube is a 

very useful tool – simply type in the name of the Surah.  

 

There will be prizes at the end of the contest for those children who have mastered 

the Thirtieth part of the Qur’an. 

  

We thank you and very much appreciate your support.  

 

Yours sincerely 

  

Hazem Kamel  
Head of Islamic 
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